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In this newsletter:
Patient Participation Group, Flu Jabs, 
New Practice Website, Extended Hours, Staff Update
Cancer Awareness Board, Cancelling Your Appointment/DNAs,

Surgery Car Park, Patient Contact Details
Patient Participation Group (PPG) 
The PPG held another very enjoyable and successful coffee morning at St Nicolas’ Church Hall on 17th January. The event raised £291 which will be used to purchase some more, higher chairs with arms for the consulting rooms.
The latest January PPG meeting was held at the surgery on Thursday 24th January. The meeting was chaired by Dr Matthew Degnan and was well attended.  The minutes of the meeting are available on the practice website or from reception. 
The next PPG Meeting will be held on Thursday 18th April at 6.30pm. Everyone is welcome so please do come along to hear about what is going on at the surgery and join in the discussions.
Flu Jabs

If you are in one of these groups and haven’t yet had your free NHS flu jab, please contact reception to book an appointment:

· All children aged 2 and 3 years old on 31/8/18

· Those aged 6 months to under 65 years in clinical risk groups

· Pregnant women 

· Those with a BMI in excess of 40

· Those aged 65 years and over

· Carers

New Practice Website
Have you seen our new website which went live two weeks ago? We hope that patients will find the new site much easier to navigate and that it will provide patients with much more information. Please go on line and see what you think. We would welcome your feedback. 
The address for the website is unchanged www.eastfieldhousesurgery.co.uk.
Extended Hours

As part of the national 7 day working programme, Burdwood Surgery are now providing Friday evening and Sunday morning appointments for all patients in the Newbury area. Burdwood will offer a variety of appointments including face to face, book on day, telephone consultations and a phlebotomy service on Sunday mornings. Eastfield House patients can book these appointments by calling Eastfield House reception on 01635 41495. If, as a result of a consultation at Burdwood, a referral is needed, this will be organised by your own GP at Eastfield House.
New Cancer Awareness Board

There is a new Cancer Awareness notice board in the waiting room which will be updated each month with information about any awareness campaigns, information posters and leaflets. If you have any concerns about cancer, please make an appointment with your GP.
Cancelling Your Appointment/DNAs
Every month over 200 appointments at Eastfield House are wasted due to patients not turning up for their appointments and not cancelling them.

This means that more than 33 hours of clinical time is lost every month:
DNAs by month:
November 2018
310



December 2018
237



January 2019

243
SO PLEASE, IF YOU DON’T NEED IT, CANCEL IT!
Surgery Car Park
Please remember that the surgery CAR PARK IS CLOSED TO ALL PATIENTS BEFORE 4PM except those with a Blue Badge and those being dropped off or picked up by taxi. If you park in the car park without displaying a Blue Badge, you will be asked to move your car as you may be blocking a GP from going out on a visit or restricting access for an ambulance arriving to take someone to hospital.
Don’t Forget to Update Your Contact Details!
Please remember to let us know if you move, change your phone number or change your email address. It is important that we have your up to date details for when we need to contact you. 
* * * * *
